
VILLAGE OF CHATHAM, NEW YORK 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

TRACY MEMORIAL BUILDING 
FEBRUARY 23, 2017 

6:30 PM EST 

 
MINUTES 

 
 

Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Present:  Mayor T. Curran; Board of Trustees L. Packet; G. Wordon; J. Rippel; Trustee M. Wollowitz; Clerk/Treasurer B. 
Henry; Deputy Clerk D. Meyers; Newspaper Reporters E. Teasdale and C. Allen; several Village Residents 
 
Public Hearing on Local Law No. 1 of 2017 – Village residents pleased with this new Law.   

 

Public Comment Period on Proposed Water/Sewer Bill – Questions raised and answered.  There was a stated 
understanding of need to raise rates once explained.  A request was made for a layout of Debt to clarify to Village 
Residents.  This will appear on the Spring Newsletter with March’s water/sewer bills. 
 
New Business 
Resolution:  To approve the water/sewer rates and fees as presented to go into effect for the billing period beginning 
March, 2017.  So moved by Trustee Wordon; seconded by Trustee Wollowitz.  Approved by all present.  
 

Old Business:  None 

 
Items for Discussion:  None 

 
Correspondence:  None 
 
Second Public Comment Period (limited to 15 minutes) – No comments 
 
Adjournment:  So moved by Trustee Wollowitz, seconded by Trustee Rippel.  Approved by all present at 8:20 p.m. 
 
Next meeting:    
   
  Board of Trustees Meeting: 
  Thursday, March 9, 2017 at 7:00 PM 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
 
Debra Meyers 
Village Deputy Clerk 


